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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
1. Cabinet at its meeting on 8 November 2016 considered a report on the 

proposed restructuring and reallocation of Housing and Construction functions. 
 

2. Cabinet has recommended that Council approve the re-organisation of 
housing and construction functions within the Council’s management structure 
and The Gateshead Housing Company (TGHC), subject to TGHC approval. 
 

3. The Council’s recognised trade unions have been consulted on the proposals. 
 
4. The Cabinet has considered the facts and issues arising from the report  

including alternative options and took all relevant advice before formulating 
their recommendation.  The report can be accessed via the Cabinet agenda 
for 8 November 2016. 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
5. It is recommended that Council approve the recommendations as detailed 

within the Cabinet report. 
 

 


